
 
 

   
 

   
  

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

   
  

 

  
  

    
 

  
   

    

 
 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

  
  

  

  

    

Aetna Better Health of  Kentucky  
9900 Corporate  Campus Drive  
Suite 100  
Louisville, KY 40223 

Date 4/2/2024 

To All Network Providers 

From Provider Experience 

Subject 

Document number Material Contract Change effective 8/1/2024 

This is a formal notification that applies to all Medicaid product effective contracted providers. 

In an effort to provide consistency among processes within the industry, Aetna Better Health of KY, is 
amending all agreements affective August 1, 2024. 

We’re amending all existing Agreements to include the provision below, so that our Agreement will now 
state: 

Company shall perform fee schedule and/or rate updates without requiring notification from Provider. 
Company shall make Commonwealth of Kentucky directed rate changes effective within ninety (90) 
days from Company’s earliest receipt of notification from either the Commonwealth of Kentucky or 
Provider. Claims will not be retrospectively adjusted. 

Of note, if you are a Critical Access Hospital, inpatient final reimbursement settlements will still be performed  
in accordance with your Agreement.  This amendment does not impact any required inpatient final  
reimbursement settlements to Critical Access Hospitals.  

All providers were previously sent a Notice of Material Change letter, the mailing address on file.  This  
notification serves as a reminder.  

No further action needed.    
Since our Agreement and Applicable law allows Company to amend with ninety (90) days written notice, you  
do not have to take any action. The provisions in the attached amendment will automatically become part of  
your participating provider Agreement with us.  

Thank you for your participation with Aetna Better Health of Kentucky. We look forward to continuing our  
successful working relationship. If you have questions or would like to discuss the information in this notice,  
please contact your Provider Relations representative found on our website at  
https://www.aetnabetterhealth.com/kentucky/providers/.  

Questions?  
Simply contact your Network Relations Manager. Our most current listing is attached, the listing can also  be  
found on our website.   
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